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Residents are concerned that Parkwood Drive is becoming increasingly 
dysfunctional and residents are beginning to move to other surgeries 
because: 

- Difficult to get appointments 
- Inaccessible systems especially for the elderly 
- Many GPs have left, and the practice is too reliant on locums 
- Turnover of admin staff 
- Inaccessibility of Practice Manager 

 
 

 


